
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Colchester                    Term:   Autumn 1  2021            Topic:  Rainforests  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
  

Colchester have been very busy 

over the last few weeks.  We have 

been reading a David Walliams 

book called Fing in English. 

Everyone has thought of some 

excellent and unusual words to 

describe the three main characters. 

Which have included: annoying, 

extravagant, loving, kind and 

selfish. 

  

 

We have been working with a 

partner in cooking and following 

recipes. I hope that you have 

enjoyed eating the cakes and 

biscuits that we have made. 

We have also learnt about hygiene 

and where to store foods to keep 

them fresh. 

 

 

In mathematics we have focussed 

on number and are getting really 

good at recalling our number 

bonds. 

 

 

As you know are topic this term is 

The Rainforest. This has kept us busy 

in art making a rainforest in a box 

lid, using different materials. 

We have been learning about 

deforestation and how we can 

help to safe the rainforest animals 

and plants. 
 

 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 Last day of half term: 22nd 

October.  

 First day back: 1st November  

 School photographer: 2nd 

November  

 Into Film Festival (Jungle Cruise): 

18th November  

 Christmas Lunch: 15th December  

 Last day of term: Friday 17th 

December 


